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Dear Mr/Ms

Re: Exiting Public Law Outline (PLO) Process

I am writing this letter to let you know that we are ending our pre proceedings work with you.  This means that we are not going to go to court because you have made positive changes in how you care X (put in name of children) and this has lessened our worries and made things better at home for X.  
 

 (Optional sentence) This has been discussed and agreed with you on (insert date of Review PPM if applicable) along with your legal representatives.  

As part of the agreement to exit PLO, the following plans are in place for you and your family to help you continue to make positive changes:

Insert plans you have following exit of PLO examples below (delete/amend as appropriate)

· For your family to work with written agreement we have made together (copy provided with this letter).
· Continue to work together with the Child Protection/Child In Need Plans, including recommendations from assessments
· To work with identified supportive services (enter specific services) to continue to help you

Optional (if you feel there is a risk of returning to PLO): However, should concerns about the care of your children become an issue again, a decision can be made to re-enter the PLO process or enter Care Proceedings 

We celebrate with you the positive steps you have made and very much hope that these will continue for your family into the future.  




Yours faithfully
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